7/9/25, 11:39 AM Mail - Dominic J. Sisneros - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

FW: Hearing

From Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Date Mon 5/19/2025 7:07 PM
To Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>; Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Gregory S. Shaffer
County Manager

102 Grant Ave., 2nd Floor
PO Box 276

Santa Fe NM 87504-0276
Tele: 505.986.6200

Fax: 505.995.2740

From: Jennifer Berkowitz <jenberkowitz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 5:44 PM

To: Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Subject: Hearing

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

| was already distressed when you held all of the earlier AES hearings during the weekday,
when many County residents must go to work. Now | understand you don't want the upcoming
hearing to be held in a place where any members of the community can attend. You represent
the citizens of Santa Fe County, not an out-of-state corporation. You need to do the right thing
and allow all who are able to attend. We need to see and hear what our ELECTED officials are
doing and saying so we can make informed decisions during the next election cycle.

Jennifer Berkowitz and Mark Schell
Santa Fe, NM
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